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The Minnesota Legislature is in full swing, and as always, employers will want to monitor the proposals under 
consideration at the Capitol. Bills that may impact employers include:

■ Health Insurance Exchange. Governor Dayton has just signed legislation creating Minnesota’s health insurance 
exchange, which is a significant part of the federal health insurance overhaul.

■ Minimum Wage Increase. Lawmakers appear to be moving forward with House and Senate bills that would 
increase Minnesota’s minimum wage for most employees to $9.95 or tie the required wage to inflation. Currently, 
employees are entitled to the higher of the federal or state minimum wage.

■ Unionizing Family Caregivers and In-Home Daycare Providers. Unions continue efforts to organize family 
members who are paid to provide home health care and in-home daycare providers.

More information regarding these and other bills that may affect employers and businesses in Minnesota is available 
from the Minnesota Chamber of Commerce. Employers outside of Minnesota will want to monitor their state legislature 
for bills that may impact them.
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http://www.startribune.com/local/199179241.html
http://www.kaiserhealthnews.org/daily-reports/2013/march/20/minn-health-exchange.aspx?referrer=search
http://www.kaiserhealthnews.org/daily-reports/2013/march/20/minn-health-exchange.aspx?referrer=search
http://politicsinminnesota.com/2013/03/deadline-brings-action-on-flurry-of-bills/
https://www.revisor.mn.gov/bills/text.php?number=HF92&version=2&session=ls88&session_year=2013&session_number=0
https://www.revisor.mn.gov/bills/text.php?number=HF10&version=0&session=ls88&session_year=2013&session_number=0
http://www.startribune.com/politics/statelocal/193066391.html
https://www.revisor.mn.gov/bills/bill.php?b=House&f=HF0950&ssn=0&y=2013
https://www.votervoice.net/mnchamber/bills

